
 
 

 

Gaelscoil na mBeann / Naíscoil na mBeann  

Seoladh:  127A Bóthar Chaisleán Nua, Cill Chaoil, Co. an Dúin, BT34 4NL  

Guthán:  028 41258418 

 

19/06/2023 

A thuismitheoir, 

As communicated to you in our Nóta na hAoine, our end of year prizegiving for Rang 1-6 will 

take place in school next Monday, 26th June at 10am and you are all invited to attend! 

Classes will run as normal on Monday afternoon but based on previous experience and due 

to food wastage in the dinner hall in previous years, I would ask that you please 

communicate with your child’s teacher via Seesaw if you intend to take you child(ren) home 

from school after the ceremony by 9:00am Monday 26/06/2023 at the latest.  

Please park responsibly and considerately when attending, keeping the zebra crossing at our 

gates clear and leaving a clear path for other car to enter/ exit.  

Táimid ag dúil go mór le fáilte a chur romhaibh uilig! We are looking forward to welcoming 

you all to our school! 

*N.B. Plans may change due to weather conditions. Please keep an eye on Seesaw for 

updates. 

Is mise le meas, 

  

Mícheál Ó Brádaigh 

Príomhoide/ Principal 


